
On November 16, students from Orchard View Alternative High
School took part in the EduHam Program, offered in partnership
with the Gilder-Lehrman Institute of American History and
Hamilton on Broadway. Prior to visiting New York to see the
show, students created performance pieces using American
history documents; they also submitted questions for the cast. 

After the show, the cast took the stage to answer some of the
questions. Social Studies teacher Melissa Beeman said, "The
experience was amazing. I posted a quote in my classroom from
one of the most notable responses that was shared by the cast!"
This is the second time OVAHS has been selected to participate
in this competitive program. 

Social Studies teacher Melissa Beeman posted
this cast member's quote in her classroom.  
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